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October 7, 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Las Calinas Homeowners Association Member, 
 
In Accordance with the Association By-Laws the annual membership meeting will be held on 
Tuesday, November 19, 2019 at 6:30 p.m. at the Palencia Clubhouse, 600 Palencia Club 
Drive, St. Augustine, FL 32095 for the purpose of electing two (2) directors to fill Board 
vacancies created by a resignation and an expiring term and any other business which may 
properly come before the Association.  Board members serve a three-year term. 
 
In preparation for this election the management company is soliciting the names of homeowners 
interested in volunteering to serve the Association as a Board member.  Las Calinas is a 
moderate size community and the time and efforts demands on Board members will be minimal 
since the management company oversees the day-to-day operations of the Association.   
 
If you are interested in serving on the Board, please complete the enclosed application and return 
to First Coast Association Management no later than October 21, 2019. 
 
Thank you for your participation. We hope to see you at the meeting! 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Cindy Munera, LCAM 
Licensed Community Association Manager 
Las Calinas Homeowners Association 


